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n my letter of May 27, 1982, I reported that an error condi-
ion has been detected ir the computer program PIPERUP V.1.3
the NOS operating systen. Further investigation has produced

information which corrects and clarifies the previously

reported error condition.
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In my letter of May 26, 1982, I reported that an error condi-
tion has been detected in the computer program PIPERUP V.1.3 on
the NOS operating system. Following is information which cor-
rects and clarifies the previously reported error condition.

It has been determined that to date PIPERUP has not experienced
problems with array initialization. The condition which pro-
duces incorrect results occurs only when multiple analyses are
executed in the same PIPERUP job stream. This condition was
encountered when an analyst attempted to run the entire PIPERUP
verification problem set in the same job. Specifically, the
problem may occur when other programs and procedures are
executed in the same job stream prior to PIPERUP, including
buck-to-back PIPERUP runs. Scratch files remaining from prior
executions could contaminate disc space used by PIPERUP and
produce unpredictable results.

This additional information greatly simplifies the situation
and minimizes the customer effort required to check analyses
performed on the NOS operating system. In all likelihood, most
users will remain unaffected by this. It is our understanding
from the analysis of our PIPERUP users that, in practice, engi-
neers would not run multiple analyses of PIPERUP in a single
job.

Users should not attempt to run multiple data decks or execute
programs or procedures prior to a PIPERUP analysis, in a single
PIPERUP job stream without the necessary control cards to
rewind disc files after each analysis. If you have questions
regarding the correct usagz of PIPERUP or require additional
information, please contact one of the following:

Richard Tollefsrud (612) 482-2898

Application Support Analyst
Control Data Corporation




Page 2

Tom Vinson
Quadrex Corporation

John Nardello
Quadrex Corporation

Sincerely,

CONTROL DATA CORPORATION

Margo J. Berg
COMSOURCE /CYBERNET
Quality Assurance

PR0O451D-C

(408) 866-4510 X4904

(408) 866-4510 X4925



